Latin American Short Stories
As recognized, adventure as without difficulty as experience about lesson,
amusement, as with ease as accord can be gotten by just checking out a books
latin american short stories also it is not directly done, you could consent
even more around this life, just about the world.
We come up with the money for you this proper as without difficulty as simple
way to get those all. We present latin american short stories and numerous book
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the midst of
them is this latin american short stories that can be your partner.

The Vintage Book of Latin American Stories Julio Ortega 2000-12-05 A remarkable
assortment of short fiction from Central and South America features "The
Handsomest Drowned Man in the World" by Gabriel Garcfa Mßrquez, Jorge Luis
Borges's "The Aleph," and other works by such distinguished authors as Juan
Rulfo, Julio Cortßzar, and Clarice Lispector. Original. 17,500 first printing.
The Best American Humorous Short Stories Alexander Jessup 1920
Sudden Fiction Latino Robert Shapard 2010 A collection of short-short works
includes contributions by top U.S. Latino and Latin American authors, including
Junot Dâiaz, Sandra Cisneros, Isabel Allende, Jorge Luis Borges, Gabriel
Garcâia Mâarquez, and Roberto Bolaäno.
Fantastic Short Stories by Women Authors from Spain and Latin America Patricia
Garcia 2019-08-15 The fantastic has been particularly prolific in Hispanic
countries during the twentieth and twenty-first centuries, largely due to the
legacy of short-story writers as well as the Latin-American boom that presented
alternatives to the model of literary realism. While these writers’ works have
done much to establish the Hispanic fantastic in the international literary
canon, women authors from Spain and Latin America are not always acknowledged,
and their work is less well known to readers. The aim of this critical
anthology is to render Hispanic female writers of the fantastic visible, to
publish a representative selection of their work, and to make it accessible to
English-speaking readers. Five short stories are presented by five key authors.
They attest to the richness and diversity of fantastic fiction in the Spanish
language, and extend from the early twentieth to the twenty-first century,
covering a range of nationalities, cultural references and language
specificities from Spain, Mexico, Puerto Rico and Argentina.
Contemporary Short Stories from Central America Enrique Jaramillo Levi
1994-01-01 In "Metaphors," Samuel Rovinski (Costa Rica) shows how a writer's
superficial attempt to interpret experience metaphorically cripples him in
social circumstances, while, in "Gloria Wouldn't Wait," Panamanian Jaime Garcia
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Saucedo focuses on the egotism of the writer's imagination as it tries to
convert the tragedies of everyday life into some kind of literary document
whose artistic qualities would belie their actual reality." "Human - and humane
- values in the face of adversity are celebrated throughout, even when
seemingly futile in the midst of overwhelming odds. Contemporary Short Stories
from Central America embraces every aspect of the human condition addressed by
the literature of the Western world and demonstrates the cultural vitality of
our Central American neighbors."--BOOK JACKET.
Modern Latin American Literature: A Very Short Introduction Roberto Gonzalez
Echevarria 2012-01-13 This Very Short Introduction chronicles the trends and
traditions of modern Latin American literature, arguing that Latin American
literature developed as a continent-wide phenomenon, not just an assemblage of
national literatures, in moments of political crisis. With the Spanish American
War came Modernismo, the end of World War I and the Mexican Revolution produced
the avant-garde, and the Cuban Revolution sparked a movement in the novel that
came to be known as the Boom. Within this narrative, the author covers all of
the major writers of Latin American literature, from Andr?s Bello and Jos?
Mar?a de Heredia, through Borges and Garc?a M?rquez, to Fernando Vallejo and
Roberto Bola?o.
Cruel Fictions, Cruel Realities Kathy S. Leonard 1997 "Nineteen stories by 12
writers from across the region, almost all little-known or never before
translated into English. Stories share common theme of human cruelty in
different forms (political, personal, religious, etc.). Includes translator's
introduction, biographical pages on each author, and extensive bibliography.
Some compelling stories. Solid translations, if sometimes too similar in
voice"--Handbook of Latin American Studies, v. 58.
The Negro Motorist Green Book Victor H. Green The idea of "The Green Book" is
to give the Motorist and Tourist a Guide not only of the Hotels and Tourist
Homes in all of the large cities, but other classifications that will be found
useful wherever he may be. Also facts and information that the Negro Motorist
can use and depend upon. There are thousands of places that the public doesn't
know about and aren't listed. Perhaps you know of some? If so send in their
names and addresses and the kind of business, so that we might pass it along to
the rest of your fellow Motorists. You will find it handy on your travels,
whether at home or in some other state, and is up to date. Each year we are
compiling new lists as some of these places move, or go out of business and new
business places are started giving added employment to members of our race.
Spanish Short Stories for Beginners Channel Reader 2017-12 Powerful and proven,
a timeless method to develop your Spanish. Build experience before you ever
encounter a native speaker. Prepare for your next adventure by reading
bilingual short stories in simple Spanish. 10 short stories written
predominantly in the present tense and in a manner spoken throughout Latin
America. This book will supercharge your confidence and solidify your
foundation in Spanish.It is the most useful collection of Spanish short stories
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available for beginners. What's inside 10 Short Stories that are entertaining
and insightful. 3 chapters per story. Chapter previews. Multiple Choice
Questions to test your comprehension and the answer keys. Useful vocabulary
lists at the end of each chapter for your reference and to help you review. An
English translation below each paragraph. Bilingual text effectively provides
contextual definitions of vocabulary often confused when using a separate
dictionary. It also enables greater insight into the use of idiomatic or
colloquial phrases. If you are truly a novice, an English translation will also
provide the necessary assistance you need to navigate the dialog and settings.
This collection of short stories is an indispensable resource that will engage
your imagination transforming the learning process into something fun you can
do every day! Make fewer mistakes when speaking Spanish, boost your vocabulary,
and expand your comprehension. Learn faster and retain more with Spanish short
stories for beginners. ¡Bienvenidos a su futuro!
JORGE LUIS BORGES FICTIONS Jorge Luis Borges 2000 Jorge Luis Borges's Fictions
introduced an entirely new voice into world literature. It is here that we find
the astonishing accounts of 'Funes the Memorious', the man who can forget
nothing; 'Pierre Menard, Author of the Quixote', who recreates Miguel de
Cervantes's epic word-for-word; a society run on the basis of an allencompassing game of chance in 'The Lottery in Babylon'; the mysterious world
of 'Tl n, Uqbar, Orbis Tertius' which seems to be supplanting our own ; and the
'Library of Babel', which contains every possible book in the whole universe.
Here too are the philosophical detective stories and the haunting tales of
Irish revolutionaries, gaucho knife fights and dreams within dreams which
proved so influential (and yet impossible to imitate). This collection was
eventually to bring Borges international fame; over fifty years later, it
remains endlessly intriguing.
Literature of Latin America Rafael Ocasio 2004 Presents the literary and
cultural heritage of Latin America from the colonial period through the
twentieth century and examines texts from the early explorers, military and
religious groups, political and native influences, and women writers.
The Oxford Book of Latin American Short Stories Roberto Gonzalez Echevarria
1999-07-15 This collection brings together 53 stories that span the history of
Latin American literature and represent the most dazzling achievements in the
form. It covers the entire history of Latin American short fiction, from the
colonial period to present.
Other Fires Alberto Manguel 1992 A powerful, haunting, vivid, and provocative
collection of short fiction by Latin American women.
Songs for the Flames Juan Gabriel Vasquez 2021-08-03 A new collection of
electric, searing stories from award-winning, bestselling author Juan Gabriel
Vásquez. The characters in Songs for the Flames are men and women touched by
violence—sometimes directly, sometimes only in passing—but whose lives are
changed forever, consumed by fire and by unexpected encounters and unyielding
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forces. A photographer becomes obsessed with the traumatic past that an elegant
woman, a fellow guest staying at a countryside ranch, would rather leave
behind. A military reunion forces a soldier to confront a troubling history,
both personal and on a larger scale. And in a tour-de-force piece, the search
for a book leads a writer to the fascinating story of why a woman is buried
next to a graveyard, rather than in it—and the remarkable account of her
journey from France to Colombia as a child orphan. Juan Gabriel Vásquez returns
to stories with these nine morally complex tales, fresh proof of his narrative
versatility and his profound understanding of the lives of others. There’s a
romantic wistfulness that combusts with the realities of dangerous histories,
both personal and political, to throw these characters into the flames from
which they either emerge purified, reborn, or burned and destroyed.
The Picador Book of Latin American Stories Julio Ortega 1999-01 ‘This
collection of thirty-nine Latin American short stories, emphasizing urban,
cosmopolitan experience, resets the form . . . Among the best of the stories
focusing on youthful rites of passage is Antonio Skarmeta’s “The Cyclist of San
Cristobal Hill” in which the belief that his mother is dying makes an
adolescent boy do well in a bicycle race. The exquisitely written “Don’t Tell
Her You Love Her” by the Cuban writer Senal Paz concentrates the confusions and
awkwardness of adolescence into a rich interior monologue relating how a boy’s
plan to lose his virginity is nearly derailed by Che Guevara . . . This book
has the huge merit of introducing a wealth of talented writers unknown in
English; well over a third of the stories appear in English for the first time
. . . by bombarding the reader with unfamiliar names speaking in a babel of new
tones, Julio Ortega and Carlos Fuentes assert the continuing vigour of Latin
American fiction’ Stephen Henighan, Times Literary Supplement
Unraveling the Real Cynthia Duncan 2010-11-05 In literary and cinematic
fictions, the fantastic blurs the lines between reality and fantasy. Lacking a
consensus on definition, critics often describe the fantastic as supernatural,
or similar to, but quite different from fantasy, science fiction, and magical
realism. In Unraveling the Real Cynthia Duncan provides a new theoretical
framework for discussing how the fantastic explores both metaphysical and
socially relevant themes in Spanish American fictions. Duncan deftly shows how
authors and artists have used this literary genre to convey marginalized voices
as well as critique colonialism, racism, sexism, and classism. Selecting
examples from the works of such noted writers as Jorge Luis Borges, Julio
Cortázar, and Carlos Fuentes, among others, she shows how capacious the concept
is, and why it eludes standard definition. Challenging the notion that the
fantastic is escapist in nature, Unraveling the Real shows how the fantastic
has been politically engaged throughout the twentieth century, often
questioning what is real or unreal. Presenting a mirror image of reality, the
fantastic does not promoting a utopian parallel universe but rather challenges
the way we think about the world around us and the cultural legacy of
colonialism.
Latin-American Literature Today Anne Fremantle 1977
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Mejores Cuentos Hispanoamericanos Anthony Ramírez 1994 Seven short stories from
Latin America.
Landscapes of a New Land Isabel Allende 1989 More than twenty stories offer a
look at modern life in Latin America, including politics, love, family, and the
role of women
Mouthful of Birds Samanta Schweblin 2020-01-07 "Superb" -- Vogue "What makes
Schweblin so startling as a writer, however, what makes her rare and important,
is that she is impelled not by mere talent or ambition but by vision." -- New
York Times A powerful, eerily unsettling story collection from a major
international literary star. The brilliant stories in Mouthful of Birds burrow
their way into your psyche and don't let go. Samanta Schweblin haunts and
mesmerizes in this extraordinary collection featuring women on the edge, men
turned upside down, the natural world at odds with reality. We think life is
one way, but often, it's not -- our expectations for how people act, love, fear
can all be upended. Each character in Mouthful of Birds must contend with the
unexpected, whether a family coming apart at the seams or a child transforming
or a ghostly hellscape or a murder. Schweblin's stories have the feel of a
sleepless night, where every shadow and bump in the dark take on huge
implications, leaving your pulse racing, and the line between the real and the
strange blurs.
Contemporary Latin American Short Stories Pat McNees 1996-09-29 Striking in its
imagery, its history, and its breathtaking scope, Latin American fiction has
finally come into its own throughout the world. Collected in this brilliant
volume are thirty-five of the finest writers of this century, including: Jorge
Luis Borges Carlos Fuentes Julio Cortazar Miguel Angel Asturias Gabriel Garcia
Marquez Jorge Amado Octavio Paz Juan Bosch Jose Donoso Horacio Quiroga Mario
Vargas Llosa Abelardo Castillo Guillermo Cabrera Infante And many more
The Penguin Book of Latin American Short Stories Thomas Colchie 1993
Extreme North: A Cultural History Bernd Brunner 2022-02-15 An entertaining and
informative voyage through cultural fantasies of the North, from sea monsters
and a mountain-sized magnet to racist mythmaking. Scholars and laymen alike
have long projected their fantasies onto the great expanse of the global North,
whether it be as a frozen no-man’s-land, an icy realm of marauding Vikings, or
an unspoiled cradle of prehistoric human life. Bernd Brunner reconstructs the
encounters of adventurers, colonists, and indigenous communities that led to
the creation of a northern “cabinet of wonders” and imbued Scandinavia,
Iceland, and the Arctic with a perennial mystique. Like the mythological sagas
that inspired everyone from Wagner to Tolkien, Extreme North explores both the
dramatic vistas of the Scandinavian fjords and the murky depths of a Western
psyche obsessed with Nordic whiteness. In concise but thoroughly researched
chapters, Brunner highlights the cultural and political fictions at play from
the first “discoveries” of northern landscapes and stories, to the eugenicist
elevation of the “Nordic” phenotype (which in turn influenced America’s limits
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on immigration), to the idealization of Scandinavian social democracy as a
post-racial utopia. Brunner traces how crackpot Nazi philosophies that tied the
“Aryan race” to the upper latitudes have influenced modern pseudoscientific
fantasies of racial and cultural superiority the world over. The North, Brunner
argues, was as much invented as discovered. Full of glittering details embedded
in vivid storytelling, Extreme North is a fascinating romp through both actual
encounters and popular imaginings, and a disturbing reminder of the power of
fantasy to shape the world we live in.
The Word of the Speechless Julio Ramón Ribeyro 2019-10-22 Available in English
for the first time, a collection of deeply humane stories depicting
marginalized populations by one of the greatest South American writers of the
20th century. The Peruvian writer Julio Ramón Ribeyro is one of the masters of
the short story and a major contributor to the great flourishing of Latin
American literature that followed the Second World War. In a letter to an
editor, Ribeyro said about his stories, “in most of [them] those who are
deprived of words in life find expression—the marginalized, the forgotten,
those condemned to an existence without harmony and without voice. I have
restored to them the breath they’ve been denied, and I’ve allowed them to
modulate their own longings, outbursts, and distress.” This is work of deep
humanity, imbued with a disorienting lyricism that is Ribeyro’s alone. The Word
of the Speechless, edited and translated by Katherine Silver, introduces
readers to an indispensable and unforgettable voice of Latin American fiction.
The Latin American Short Story Margaret Sayers Peden 1983
Great Spanish and Latin American Short Stories of the 20th Century/Grandes
cuentos españoles y latinoamericanos del siglo XX: A Dual-Language Book Anna E.
Hiller 2013-09-19 Bilingual anthology offers geographic and cultural diversity
with stories from Central America, South America, and Spain. Featured authors
include Silvina Ocampo, Julio Ramón Ribeyro, Augusto Roa Bastos, and many
others.
Oy, Caramba! Ilan Stavans 2016-09-01 “Writers from Argentina, Brazil, Peru,
Venezuela, Guatemala, Mexico, and other countries represent an ethnically
diverse culture with roots in eastern Europe as well as Spain. . . . The
anthology includes tales by such masters as Alberto Gerchunoff, . . . a large
number of innovative women writers, and some authors more familiar to Englishspeaking readers.”—Library Journal “Reminds us that society south of the border
is just as multicultural as in the US, and that Jews have played an important
role in it since the time of the Spanish conquest.”—Publishers Weekly Jewish
identity and magical realism are the themes of the tales of adventure and
cultural alienation collected here by the leading authority on Jewish Latin
American literature. First published in 1994 as Tropical Synagogues: Short
Stories by Jewish-Latin American Writers, Ilan Stavans’s classic anthology is
expanded and updated in this new edition.
The Latin American Short Story at its Limits Lucy Bell 2017-07-05 The Latin
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American short story has often been viewed in terms of its relation to orality,
tradition and myth. But this desire to celebrate the difference of Latin
American culture unwittingly contributes to its exoticization, failing to do
justice to its richness, complexity and contemporaneity. By re-reading and reviewing the short stories of Juan Rulfo, Julio Cortazar and Augusto Monterroso,
Bell reveals the hybridity of this genre. It is at once rooted in traditional
narrative and fragmented by modern experience; its residual qualities are
revived through emergent forms. Crucially, its oral and mythical
characteristics are compounded with the formal traits of modern, emerging
media: photography, cinema, telephony, journalism, and cartoon art.
Tropical Synagogues Ilan Stavans 1997-01-01
Latin American Fiction Phillip Swanson 2008-04-15 This book introduces readers
to the evolution of modern fiction in Spanish-speaking Latin America. Presents
Latin American fiction in its cultural and political contexts. Introduces
debates about how to read this literature. Combines an overview of the
evolution of modern Latin American fiction with detailed studies of key texts.
Discusses authors such as Mario Vargas Llosa, Gabriel García Márquez, Jorge
Luis Borges and Isabel Allende. Covers nation-building narratives,
‘modernismo’, the New Novel, the Boom, the Post-Boom, Magical Realism, Hispanic
fiction in the USA, and more.
Zama Antonio Di Benedetto 2016-08-23 An NYRB Classics Original First published
in 1956, Zama is now universally recognized as one of the masterpieces of
modern Argentine and Spanish-language literature. Written in a style that is
both precise and sumptuous, weirdly archaic and powerfully novel, Zama takes
place in the last decade of the eighteenth century and describes the solitary,
suspended existence of Don Diego de Zama, a highly placed servant of the
Spanish crown who has been posted to Asunción, the capital of remote Paraguay.
There, eaten up by pride, lust, petty grudges, and paranoid fantasies, he does
as little as he possibly can while plotting his eventual transfer to Buenos
Aires, where everything about his hopeless existence will, he is confident, be
miraculously transformed and made good. Don Diego’s slow, nightmarish slide
into the abyss is not just a tale of one man’s perdition but an exploration of
existential, and very American, loneliness. Zama, with its stark dreamlike
prose and spare imagery, is at once dense and unforeseen, terse and fateful,
marked throughout by a haunting movement between sentences, paragraphs, and
sections, so that every word seems to emerge from an ocean of things left
unsaid. The philosophical depths of this great book spring directly from its
dazzling prose.
Madrigal's Magic Key to Spanish Margarita Madrigal 2012-09-26 Learn the basics
of the Spanish language with this easy-to-use guide featuring original
illustrations by Andy Warhol—from one of America's most prominent language
teachers. Read, write, and speak Spanish in only a few short weeks! Even the
most reluctant learner will be astonished at the ease and effeciveness of
Margarita Madrigal’s unique method of teaching a foreign language. Completely
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eliminating rote memorization and painfully boring drills, Madrigal's Magic Key
to Spanish is guaranteed to help you: • Learn to speak, read, and write Spanish
quickly and easily • Convert English into Spanish in an instant • Start forming
sentences after the very first lesson • Identify thousands of Spanish words
within a few weeks of study • Travel to Spanish-speaking countries with
confidence and comfort • Develop perfect pronunciation, thanks to a handy
pronunciation key With original black and white illustration by Andy Warhol,
Madrigal's Magic Key to Spanish will provide readers with a solid foundation
upon with to build their language skills.
The Oxford Book of Latin American Short Stories Roberto González Echevarría
1997 Covering the entire history of Latin American short fiction, from the
Colonial period to the present, an annotated anthology of fifty-three stories
includes selections from internationally known authors as well as those little
known to English-speakers. UP.
Stories from Latin America/Historias de Latinoamerica, Second Edition Genevieve
Barlow 2010-05-01 Enjoy the tales of Latin America--in Spanish and in English!
In Stories from Latin America/Historias de Latinoamerica, we've placed the
Spanish and English stories side by side--lado a lado--so you can practice and
improve your reading skills in your new language while enjoying the support of
your native tongue. This way, you'll avoid the inconvenience of constantly
having to look up unfamiliar words and expressions in a dictionary. Read as
much as you can understand, and then look to the facing page for help if
necessary. As you read, you can check your comprehension by comparing the two
versions of the story. You'll also find a bilingual vocabulary list at the end
of the book, so you'll have a handy reference for new words. Stories from Latin
America/Historias de Latinoamerica gives you the chance to Enjoy 16 fascinating
short stories from Argentina, Bolivia, Colombia, Guatemala, Honduras, Paraguay,
Peru, Venezuela, and more Fine-tune your language skills while gaining insight
into the rich cultural heritage of the people of Latin America Improve your
reading and listening skills with free audio downloads of four chapters from
the book at mhprofessional.com Genevieve Barlow is an experienced Spanish
educator and author.
Variations on the Body María Ospina 2021-07-06 A constellation of short stories
illustrate the intersecting lives of women on various peripheries of society in
and around Bogotá, Colombia. In six subtly connected stories, Variations on the
Body explores the obsessions, desires, and idiosyncrasies of women and girls
from different strata of Colombian society. A former FARC guerilla fighter
adjusts to urban life and faces the new violence of an editor co-opting her
experiences. A woman adrift in the city she left as a child looks for someone
to care for, even if it has to be by force, while another documents a flea
infestation with a catalog of the marks on her flesh. A little girl copes with
her anxiety about the adult world by exacting revenge on her nanny, who she
thinks belongs to her. Combining humor, heartbreak, and unexpected violence,
Ospina constructs a keen reflection on the body as a simultaneous vehicle of
connection and alienation in vibrant, gleaming prose.
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Collected Novellas Gabriel Garcia Marquez 1999-09-22 Renowned as a master of
magical realism, Gabriel Garcia Marquez has long delighted readers around the
world with his exquisitely crafted prose. Brimming with unforgettable
characters and set in exotic locales, his fiction transports readers to a world
that is at once fanciful, haunting, and real. Leaf Storm, Gabriel Garcia
Marquez's first novella, introduces the mythical village of Macondo, a desolate
town beset by torrents of rain, where a man must fulfill a promise made years
earlier. No One Writes to the Colonel is a novella of life in a decaying
tropical town in Colombia with an unforgettable central character. Chronicle of
a Death Foretold is a dark and profound story of three people joined together
in a fatal act of violence.
The Children Carolina Sanín 2017-05-18 One day, as she enters her local
supermarket, Laura Romero has a startling encounter with a beggar, who seems to
offer her a child. A short while later, in the middle of the night, she
discovers a mysterious young boy on the pavement outside her apartment
building: Fidel, who is six years old, a child with seemingly no origins or
meaning. With few clues to guide her as she tries to discover his real
identity, Laura finds herself swept into a bureaucratic maelstrom of
fantastical proportions. From the National Institute for the Welfare of
Families to the Hearth & Home Centre, from imagined worlds to lost loves, The
Children explores the limits of isolation and intimacy, motherhood, neglect and
compassion, filtered through the lives of two lonely people, whose coming
together is less for company and more to share their loneliness. A tender,
intelligent novel from a startling and brilliant new voice in English
translation. Translated from the Spanish by Nick Caistor
Cosmos Latinos Andrea L. Bell 2003-07-31 A collection of 27 Spanish and Latin
American science fiction stories, dating from 1862 to 2001.
Masterworks Of Latin American Short Fiction C. Canfield 1996-09-05
"Translations of works by eminent writers (Cabrera Infante, Carpentier,
Cortazar, Garcia Marquez, Guimaraes Rosa, Felisberto Hernandez, Mutis, Ana
Lydia Vega) reprinted from previous editions. Accomplished, excellent
translators in all cases. Strongl
Short Stories by Latin American Women Dora Alonso 2003-01-14 Celia Correas de
Zapata, an internationally recognized expert in the field of Latin American
fiction written by women, has collected stories by thirty-one authors from
fourteen countries, translated into English by such renowned scholars and
writers as Gregory Rabassa and Margaret Sayers Peden. Contributors include Dora
Alonso, Rosario Ferré, Elena Poniatowska, Ana Lydia Vega, and Luisa Valenzuela.
The resulting book is a literary tour de force, stories written by women in
this hemisphere that speak to cultures throughout the world. In her Foreword,
Isabel Allende states, “This anthology is so valuable; it lays open the
emotions of writers who, in turn, speak for others still shrouded in silence.”
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